

Lane Transit District
P. O. Box 7070

Eugene, Oregon 97401

(503) 741-6100 Fax (503) 741-6111

PLACED BY FAX

July 30, 1996

TO:

DEBBIE BUZALSKY, LEGAL PUBLICATIONS,

THE REGISTER-GUARD; FAX NO. 683-7622

FROM:

JO SULLIVAN, EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

RE:

LTD PO# 04323

PLEASE PUBLISH THE FOLLOWING LEGAL PUBLICATION ON AUGUST 15, 1996:

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lane Transit District, scheduled for 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, August 21, 1996, has been canceled due to lack of a quorum. The next regularly-scheduled meeting will be held on September 18, 1996.

G:\WPDATA\BDNTCNOT.DOC